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Re:  Press Release 3 

 

 

Munster Car Club are excited to announce our title sponsors, Ears Motorsport Ireland along with Stilo 

who have come on board to give a prize of a model Stilo helmet to the fastest car in each class over 

SS5, the second running of The Vee stage in memory of Sarah. Sarah, a great motorsport talent whose 

favourite stage in Irish rallying was always The Vee, was keen to get out at any opportunity she had 

when she saw the stage was running.  

 

Speaking to COC, Paul Browne he said “Its great to see Sarah’s memory honoured in such a special 

way and we are privileged to be a part of it. Anytime we were fortunate to see Sarah out on the stages 

we always knew we were in for a great day, her excitement, kindness and sportsmanship was always 

something to be admired and something we will never forget. We decided on the second running of 

The Vee to be the nominated stage to give all crews a good chance and see how they get on the first 

loop” 

 

Entries remain open for the Ears Motorsport Ireland Moonraker Forestry until April 4th. With entries 

flying in, we ask you to get yours in as soon as possible so as not to be disappointed!  
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